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Dear Families
We have all enjoyed the sunny weather, although we are aware those suffering from hay fever have
been particularly affected. Year 5 are looking forward to their camping trip next Thursday and
Friday. They are using the field as their campsite and will enjoy a trip to the Waterways Museum as
well as lots of Forest School activities on the field. Thank yvou for all your support providing tents
and sleeping bags. We know this is definitely going to be an experience they remember.

Preparations are in place for Sports Day. We hope vou can join us at 1.15pm for the start of races at
1.30pm. If Tuesday 28th June is raining and Sports Day cannot go ahead, we will send out an email
in the morning notifving vou of the decision to cancel. This will save you all ringing the school for
the same information. On Wednesday 2gth June our selected athletes will be competing against
other schools at the Prince of Wales Stadium. Participants have been chosen from all year groups
from Year 2- Year 6.

Lucy and Matthew have shared two fantastic
examples from their PAWS homework. You can
read Lucy’s travel leaflet because we have
attached it.




Big Write INSET Dates 2022-23
This week, the teacher has chosen To help anyone booking holidays for
their own Big Write. Writing in each next year.
class will be linked to their topic. Monday 5th September

Find an interesting way to write your Friday 21st October

ideas linked to your topic in your Big Monday 31st October
Write on Monday 20th June. Monday 24th July

TOP TIP: The more you talk through
your child's topic at home, the better Tuesday 25th July
your writing will be..

Key Dates for Spring Term 2022

Monday 20th June- Panathlon Competition -by special selection
Monday 27™ June - Staff INSET day- no school

Tuesday 28™ June - Sports Day

Wednesday 29™ June - Prince of Wales Athletics Inter Schools Competition -
awarded places after trials help at lunchtimes. Years 2-6

Friday 15th July - PAWS in

Tuesday 19th July - 12-1pm-Community Picnic. Please join us on the field. You may
bring your own picnic blanket and goodies to enjoy with your family. This will give
us all an opportunity to say farewell to Mrs Hickey who is retiring gracefully at
the end of the year.

Please don't worry if you are unable to attend. All staff will be on hand to picnic
with the children too!

Wednesday 20th July-Year 6 Leavers Assembly and Party
Thursday 21st July- Term ends 2pm

We are advertising for an administrator o work in our school office. Please see our website if you are
interested in applying. Mrs Hickey will be a hard act to follow but we are confident that Brockworth is full
of smiley, happy people wanting to be the face of our school! We all know how important a lovely welcome
is.

All our School Policies are available on our school website-
castlehill .gloucs.sch.uk




